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I live on a body of water where wake boats are permitted. Wake boats serve very few 

people and are disruptive to people and wildlife alike. I encourage you to oppose SB 

1590. The social, economic and environmental benefits of not allowing wake boats 

exceeds allowing them. Respectfully submitted, Gail Curtis 


